
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Fellow Student’s Unions 

  

NUS, the National Union of Students’ in the UK works to ensure students can thrive. We lead  

a prosperous and sustainable student movement with financial viability. We believe that the  

ISIC international network helps ensure that our unions are better resourced and can influence  

big business. 

  

We believe that the ISIC network delivers real benefits to individual students worldwide, income  

to students’ unions and also the potential of a stronger united international voice. 

  

We believe all students have the power to transform the world and that we are stronger and more 

effective working through collective and democratic representation. 

  

As a fellow national student union organisation we are delighted to offer our endorsement of the  

ISIC initiative for which the Kilroy Group is the national license holder for your country. 

  

We recently met the Kilroy Group at the ISIC International conference and they expressed a  

genuine intention to forge greater partnerships with students’ unions in your country in order to help 

students thrive. 

  

We hope that this letter will provide a bridge between you that will encourage greater collaboration  

in future, and ultimately ensure that your unions and students are stronger. 

  

We would be delighted to share our own experience of using the ISIC network to help students with 

you and wish you continued success in your work to help student across the world thrive. 

  

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Raechel Mattey 

Vice President Union Development, NUS and Company Chair of NUS Services 

 


